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BACKING AND LABELS! 

 

Come join us Thursday, October 18th, 2018 at 

6:30pm at House of Prayer Fellowship Hall (1470 South 

Washington Street, Bismarck, ND)!   

The October program will be a a roundtable discussion of   

backing and labels.  Bring your tips, tricks and questions on 

backing and labels!  We can learn from each other! 

Reminder to bring your membership dues to this month's 

meeting! 

Have something you want in the newsletter?   E-mail it to 

Diana Trussell (diana_trussell@hotmail.com) or Sandi 

Washek (washeksandi@gmail.com)  

We hope to see everyone there! 
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“Really I don’t dislike to cook, but what you cook is eaten so quickly.  When you 
sew, you have something that will last to show your efforts.”     
- Elizabeth Travis Johnson   

Treasurers Report -  $6,107.37  
 
Discussion – 

October program:  quilt labels and backings, round table discussion 
 
We have hostesses for the October meeting. 
 
Christmas Party:  December 6, 2018, challenge fabric given out to mebers 
who have paid dues.. 
 
Staycation:  November 16-17, 2018, there will be no hostesses as the Friday 
meeting will be potluck snacks. 
 
Budget:  Budget will be discussed at a future board meeting. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 

Respectfully Submitted:  Taunia Martin 

 

MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS BOARD      
MEETING MINUTES—OCTOBER 3, 2018 

Present – Past President—Penny Wolf Vice-President—Louise Selkowe  
       Secretary – Taunia  Martin Treasurer – Michelle Ripplinger
       Newsletter Editor—Diana Trussell 
 
 

Absent—  President—Sandi Washek  
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It’s that time of year 

again!   

Membership dues are 

due.   

Don’t forget to pay your 

$20 at the October 

meeting to continue   

receiving the benefits of 

being a member of the 

guild. 

MEMBERSHIP  

DUES DUE! 



MISSOURI VALLEY QUILTERS APRIL MEETING 
MINUTES—SEPTEMBER 20, 2018 

Opening Meeting—Penny Wolf called the meeting to order 
 
Introduction of visitors/new members – 2 new mebers 
 
Minutes: Corrections or Additions – There were no corrections to the 
meeting minutes.   
 
Treasurers Report – $4,890.71, Warm Start $356.66. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Warm Start: Several layettes were distributed and donations are always 
welcome.  Barb Wrolstad gave the group an overview of the program. 
 
Angel Project: Kathy Fraase provided a report 
 
Frozen Fabric Frolic: February 15—17, 2019, classes and information will be 

presented in October and registration will be open in November. 

National Teacher: The classes have been selected.  Promotional cards have 
been printed and are available for distribution.  The dates are November 
1—3, 2019 at McCabe church. 
 
Christmas Party Committee—Susan Schwarz and Sharon Fox distributed 
the challenge fabric and rules to paid members. 
 
Old Business: 

Staycation will be held at the church November 16-17, 2018.  Mem-
bers who participate are asked to bring white goods that will be 
donated to the church. 
 
Patty Steinert from Capital Quilters provided information on the 
upcoming Capital Quilt Fest.  They are looking for volunteers to 
assist with the event.  If you are interested in volunteering contact 
Patty. 
 

New Business: 
  
 Election of Officers—President, Sandi Washek, Vice-President, 

Louise Selkowe, Secretary, Taunia Martin, Treasurer, Michelle 
Ripplinger, Newsletter Editor, Diana Trussell.  A motion was made 
and seconded to accept the new officers. 

 
 Hostesses are needed for October 
 

Announcements: 
  

 The Hazen quilt guild has challenged the Missouri Valley quilt 

 guild to see which guild can enter the greater number of quilts in 

 the 2019 North Dakota State Fair. 
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SEPTEMBER 20, 2018      
MEETING MINUTES    
CONTINUED 

Hostess: 

September Hostesses—

Penny Wolf and Louise 

Selkowe 

 

Next meeting date and 

future programs: 

Thursday, October 18, 2018, 

6:30pm at House of Prayer 

 

Adjourned Business 

Meeting:  

 

Meeting Program: 

Susan Lindsey YouTube 

lecture on Civil War Quilts 

 

Show and Tell: 

Show and tell was held 
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MISSOURI VALLEY 
QUILT GUILD 

Welcome to Missouri Valley     

Quilters Guild!  The guild 

formed in 1986 to preserve, 

promote the heritage, educate 

and expand the art of       

quiltmaking.  We are located 

in Bismarck-Mandan, North  

Dakota. 

Meetings are held the third  

Thursday of every month.  No 

meetings are held the months 

of July and December.   

We meet at the House of 

Prayer Lutheran Church 

(1470 South Washington 

Street, Bismarck).  The    

meetings begin at 6:30pm. 

Members receive a monthly 

newsletter and fabric         

purchase discounts at local 

fabric stores. 

If you are interested in      

joining, please fee free to  

attend a meeting! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

October 18, 2018:  MVQ Guild Meeting 

 

November 2-4, 2018:   Capitol Quilt Show 

 

November 16-17,2018:  MVQ Staycation 

 

December 6, 2018:  MVQ Christmas Party 

 

February 15-17, 2019:  Frozen Fabric Frolic Quilt Retreat 

 

November 1-3, 2019:  MVQ National Teacher Event 

 


